
Congregation of YHWH,  13300-56- S Cleveland Ave, #111, Fort Myers , FL 33907 

Greetings Brethren,  

 And shalom in the wonderful names of Yahweh and Yahshua. I pray all are well; we will  
be coming through the USA on a short visit, and I will be blessed to host a meeting in  

 Orlando Florida  
 on the Sabbath of  July  12th , 2025.  

The details are as follows;  
Meeting Date: July 12th , 2025  
Meeting time :11:00 am  

 

Meeting Place: The Crowne Plaza                                                                           
8686 Palm Pkwy., Orlando, FL 32836                                                                  
Tel: 1-407-239-8400 
 
 
We have reserved a block of rooms with the hotel for Friday night July 11th and Saturday night 
July 12th  at a rate of $99 a room per night plus tax. This rate includes the full hot breakfast 
each morning. They have given us a major discount from the regular rate of $246 a room per 
night. To make your reservation you can contact the hotel directly at the above information 
and let them know  you are with the COYJ group to get the special discount or you can simply 
click on the link below. 
 
 
https://www.crowneplaza.com/redirect?path=hd&brandCode=CP&localeCode=en&regionCode
=1&hotelCode=mcopp&_PMID=99801505&GPC=COY&cn=no&viewfullsite=true  
 
When you make your reservation online it will show a $20 per person resort fee. We will not 
have to pay this fee and it will be removed when you are on site when you come to the hotel. 
 
Please, also contact us at coyjinfo@yahoo.com and let us know that you will be coming to 
the meeting, and if you are staying at the hotel, so we know how big a meeting room to rent. 
Please e-mail if you are coming even if you are not staying at the hotel.  
 
The hotel will only block rooms for us until May 15, 2023,  and they have only given us a limited 
amount of sleeping rooms, so if you are planning on coming please make your reservation as 
soon as possible. 

 We hope to see you there.  I have so many exciting things to share with you all about what is 
going on in the world in these end times. We will also try to arrange for baptism to those who 
need it, so if you need to be baptized please let us know in advance to make arrangements for 
that. 

Shalom, 

Elder Don



 


